
Contact: head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk  -- Website: www.st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk 
 

 
 

                       

 Considerate, Co-operative, Confident  

 Friday 11th June 2021           Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL –Tel 01706 344631                               18                               
 

 
 

     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
  
  
  
  
 
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Welcome back to our final half-term of the year.  Sadly, we’ve had one class bubble having 
to close this week and it’s a timely reminder that we all still have to take care of each 
other and make sure we keep a social distance.  Hopefully there won’t be much more 
disruption before the end of term and we will have a great summer - Stay Safe! 
 
                  Look after yourself and each other and Stay Safe, Thank You, 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Jakub Kus 
Y1 – Lilly-Mae Whitworth         

Y2 – Oskar Mazur            
Y3 – Elsie Taylor          

Y4 – Owen Dennis   
Y5 – Alyssa Lilley-Thomas 

Y6 – Kadie Cutting             
 

 

Year 2 at Healey Dell!  
Our Yr 2 pupils went for a science walk along Healey Dell this week and saw 

lots of wonderful nature and historical sights to help with their topic work. 

  

 

 

New Times 
Don’t forget, registers open for all pupils at 

8:55am now with doors opening before this - 
and school finishes at 3:10pm for all pupils. 

Please be considerate in keeping a social 
distance - Thank You, Mr Crabtree. 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

This week’s best attendance goes 

to Year 1 with 99% 

GREAT JOB!  

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 SURGE TESTING IN OUR AREA 
We are now in a ‘surge’ area due to the high rates of Coronavirus infections in 

the Rochdale, Rossendale and surrounding areas.  This means that if your 
child’s class bubble needs to isolate, you are encouraged to get your whole 
family tested. This is to try and catch those people who show no symptoms. 

 

Rossendale Holiday Activity and Food (HAF) Programme 

We have been asked if we will be the venue for this summer’s HAF 
sessions in Whitworth.  These should run throughout the four weeks in 
August: Tues–Fri from 9am – 1pm.  Pupils eligible for FSM will have 
priority and we should be able to give you more details shortly. 
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